
12th January 2017 

 

To the Local MP:  

 

Dear ………………………………. 

Re: The Homelessness Reduction Private Members Bill 

The above Bill has been proposed by the Rt Hon Bob Blackman MP (Con) for Harrow East and it will 

on the report stage on the 27th January 2017. 

The bill is something we highly commend and we would like to urge the government to pay serious 

attention to the increasing problems of homelessness. The homeless people are members of our 

British society and need all the support we can extend to them in their times of dire hardships. 

We as a community and society living in [insert address, town, etc] would urge you to attend 

Parliament on the 27th January when the bill is in the report stage and extend, on our behalf, full 

support for the bill. 

Thanking you for your kind attention, 

Best Regards 

 

 

[Name and Jamaat name] 


